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May 13, 2014

Windham Town Council
Windham, Maine 04062

Gentlemen,

I would like to ask for signage on Route 202 (Gray Road, Windham, Maine)
in the vicinity of Roberts Drive to the Rotary at the Junction of Rts 302/202 specifically
for signs stating “NO JACQUES BRAKES”.

[ realize we have a short construction season in Maine, but as of late, many of
these heavy trucks laden with materials for road construction and other matters are
travelling Eastward on the Gray Road from Windham Center towards the Rotary at
speeds a little beyond the 35 MPH posted speed limit, and as they are approaching the
Rotary and having to slow down, are using their engines as a hold back feature to enable
them to navigate the Rotary, thereby causing an extreme amount of unnecessary noise,
instead of using their designed braking system.

I realize also that it would be next to impossible to police the area to warn those
drivers that perhaps cannot read or don't take signs for the reason they are put there for, but

it would be a huge benefit for the people living in the area to reduce some of that noise.

Respeetfully requested
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Windham, Maine
Tel. 892-3306



